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STATE OF WA!

EMPLOYMENT SECURITY DEP, NT
PO Box 9046 Olympia, WA 98

September 22,

Dave Williams

US DOL OIG-Audit
525 Griffin St.,, Rm 415
Dallas, TX 75202

Dear Mr. Williams:

Iamwﬁtingonbehdfofﬂ»eWasﬁv@onShteEnp_loymﬁSecmty
Department to indicate we have reviewed discussion draft qf the
“Implementation of the One-Stop Seamless ice Concept for Washington
State”. We concur with the results stated in y: reportand'havenofurthef
comments to add regarding the report. If you any questions of concems
please send them to the address listed below.

Gary E. Gallwas, Assistant Commissioner
Employment & Training Division

Empioyment Security Department
PO Box 8046

Otympia, WA 98507

PH: 3604384611

FAX: 360-438-3224

Email: Gaallwas@esd.wa.qov

cc: Paul Trause

U.S. Department of Labor—Office of Inspector General 23
Report Number: 06-05-010-03-390





